
Dear Members and Friends of AMLI,

A very happy new year to you and your loved ones. This is the start of a new decade. Let us 
resolve to give a good account of ourselves. Let us keep our spirits high and may our positive 
actions and attitude inspire others. 

I am grateful and proud  to be part of the AMLI family and looking forward to the growth and 
success of our society all through the year, the decade and onwards.

Sincerely, 

Qasim Ansari 

AMLI President 


